
New Orthodontic Data Services
RMODS @ Bioprogressive.org
Dear RMODS Family

As our commitment to the continuation of the RMODS  Data Services, RMO together with 
The Foundation of Modern Bioprogressive Orthodontics will resume its RMODS Data 
Services.

RMODS Data Services will be operating separately from RMO and will be managed by The 
Foundation of Modern Bioprogressive Orthodontics . 

Services will be anticipated to resume in Beginning-Mid January 2021. Existing customers 
will also have the luxury to access the lectures, videos, books, publications related to 
Bioprogressive techniques and philosophy as well as its research database.

New access will be from (www.bioprogressive.org/rmods)
Stay tuned and stay well.

Wishing you all a Happy Holiday Seasons and Happy New Year 2021 (will be better for sure 
than 2020) 

Dr. Pattie Dutton (pdutton@bioprogressive.org) / (RMODS@bioprogressive.org)
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